Nathalia Primary School Newsletter

August 28st, 2019

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids—"Making Decisions in a Group"



Congratulations to Lexie, Benham, Shakiah, Ava, Josh and Kasey

Good Sports Awards to Baylee, Declan and Ryley



Fathers Day Breakfast

The Father's day breakfast is on tomorrow, Thursday the 29th of August from 7.30am. There will be a father's day stall on Thursday for children who would like to purchase a gift. The cost for gifts will be from \$2 to \$6. If there are any leftover gifts children will have the opportunity to go back and purchase more gifts.

Parent Teacher Interviews

Parents teacher interviews in term three will take place on Friday the 13th of September. Interviews need to be booked through the general office during business hours. The interviews will take place between 9.00am—3.30pm and will be scheduled to last 10 minutes per student.

Concert Information

Our concert is coming up very soon and the children are busy rehearsing their items. They received a note about their costume needs last week. Please make sure to ask your child for their note. Grade 4/5 Russell & 5/6 McKillop children are performing dances. If you know your child will not be attending the concert, please let us know via a phone call or note, so we can finalise dance positions. - Karen King-Jones



Dates to Remember

August 28th - March of the Fire Ants Performance

August 29th—Fathers Day Breakfast and gift stall
September 2nd—Parents Club Meeting 2.30pm
September 9 –10 Jens Altheimer Performance
September 12th - School Concert
September 13th—Pupil Free Day / Parent Interviews
September 20th—End of term 3 (2.20pm dismissal)
October 7th—First Day of Term 4

Tel: (03) 5866 2677 Email: nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Jens Altheimer is coming to Nathalia on Monday and Tuesday September 9th and 10th.

A beautiful performance on Tuesday night called **Loose Ends** includes sounds and light and shapes and "whacky inventions" that some Nathalia PS students will be contributing to the show.

Any parents interested in being among the adults "helping" with the workshops on either Monday or Tuesday please contact The GRAIN Store's Philippa on 0400 037 432.









Twisted Science

Excursion with the children in grades

Prep—3



Living Safely
with Pets
activity with the
students in
grades 4—6.

